71 Raymond Ave. <
Poughkeepsie, N. T

Oct, 17, 1958

Dear ‘rofessor Ferrater Mora:

Your various recent sendings have been duly received.

Thank you very much for your replies to my queries. You certainly go far be-
yond the "line of duty" in answering them, and I find your dissertatioms-in-little
both interesting and illuminating.

The new notes and the changes in the "science fiotion" no;;qvo been translated,
and are now inocorporated in the manmusoript. The remainder of this goes to the typist
today. I am writing to Mr. Bledsoe (as he asked me to do? to warn him that the .

translation will be in his hands in a fow weeks. f 3

i
I should oertunly waloome an opportunity to meet you personally, and I t.hlnk

]

you for your kind invitation. At present I do not see any 1ikelihood that I lhl.ll be
going to Bryn Mawr, But, on the other hand, one never knows. Meanwhile, should any-
thing bring you into this vicinity, please let me know of it so that we may arrange el
a meeting, i ) :
With cordial regards,

Yours sincerely,
wedod @ Taoate

{
= 1
25X-56: Wi1lard R. Trask ;
1

P.S. - I should have mentioned that 1 did find your bracketed English equivalents for
the jargon of automation helpful. I must admit that 1 have read nothing on the sub-
Ject, except & number of nrtiole’{s on "trenslating-machines” sent to me from time to
time by mll(?)-wiw“u. But I think that "hand" translation will at least survive
during my tines This 1s mo doubt an "aprds moi e adiuge” attitude. But I am fnhun-

enitarian enough to believe that peopls who use tranuhﬂ.n; machines will deserve

exactly the kind of translations that they will get, } s
¢



